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Dear Customer,

Unfortunately, due to the upcoming and recently implemented tariffs, we will be adjusting
our pricing on some items effective April 1, 2025. Since tariffs have specifically impacted
the costs of our cast steel products and springs, we have no choice but to increase prices
on items that use these components. This will directly affect the prices of individual
springs, single point H900 suspensions, and H11455 mechanical tri-axle assemblies.

Allindividual springs will see an increase of 25%. The amount of increase on the single
point suspensions and the mechanical tri-axle assemblies will vary based on the
percentage of the tariffed products that are used in each assembly. Please contact
customer service for the latest pricing.

The pricing for all of our fabricated components, sliders, and 9600/9700 suspensions will
remain unchanged. Thank you for your understanding and your continued partnership.

Sinc>erely,
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Collin Parker
Vice President Sales
Hutchens Industries, Inc.
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